
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2 Mrs Parry) 

 
Spring 2 Newsletter #6 
 
We have made it to the Easter holidays! We have had such a busy term but it has been 
brilliant seeing the children’s progress in all areas. 
 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Started investigating explanation texts 

• Easter assembly – great work by the readers! 

• Decimals including hundredths and thousandths and estimating area 

• Creating a new piece of environmental art 

• Creating our own blog 

• Reviewed our Frozen Kingdom learning 

• Adding thematic music to silent films 

• Eggcellent Easter competition – well done to the winners! 
 
Next term 
 

• PE will be on Monday (first session on 22nd April) and Thursday 

• There is one more swimming session on Wednesday 17th April 
 
 
There is no homework for the holiday. If you are travelling anywhere then feel free to send me 
a postcard via the school office as I’d love to hear about your adventures! 
 
Enjoy your break and I look forward to seeing the children on Monday 15th April for the start of 
the summer term. 
 
 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a 
glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher     
Mrs Smith – Teaching Support (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Thursday 28th March 2024 
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